
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer of Nursery and Reception, 
 
 
We hope that you have all had a restful break, and we are excited to welcome our pupils to the start of Spring Term 
2022!  
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Attendance and punctuality is a priority for all children. School begins at 8.30am for Reception and 8.45am for 
Nursery. The school day ends at 3.00pm for Nursery and 3.15pm for Reception. Please ensure you drop off and pick 
up your child promptly.  
 
Breakfast Club  
Breakfast club is available for all pupils from Nursery to Year 6 and runs from 8.00am until class starts. The cost for 
the service is £1 per day.  
 
PE   
PE is on Monday for Nursery and Tuesday for Reception. Please be reminded that children should wear appropriate 
footwear on this day.   
 
Reading Books 
Children need to be reading every night at home. Your child will soon be bringing home a library book and a reading 
scheme book to read with you at home. Please record a written note in the reading record each day. Books should 
be brought to school daily in a book bag in order for class teachers to read in school with the children also.  
Please listen to your child reading aloud and ask questions about what they have read to support the development 
of their comprehension skills.  
If a reading book is lost or damaged, £5.00 will need to be paid to the school to replace it. 
 
Traditional Tales 
This term we will be reading traditional tales, such as The Three Little Pigs, Goldilocks and the Three Bears, The 
Three Billy Goats Gruff and Little Red Riding Hood. If possible, please read these stories at home to consolidate 
learning and recall.  
 
Homework 
Homework will continue to be issued every Friday. It should be completed to a high standard and submitted by the 
following Tuesday at the latest. Further information and updates will be provided by the class teacher.  
 
School Uniform 
Please ensure that your child wears full school uniform every day. Jumpers should be clearly labelled with your 
child’s name. Please also remind children of the importance of caring for their own belongings and placing jumpers 
etc. on their pegs upon removal. Children can bring a water bottle to school each day. This should also be labelled 
with your child’s name.  
 
We look forward to a fun, productive and successful term. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
EYFS team 


